
 

OFFICIAL 

Written Response – Item 11 
 
Written letter received by Nantwich Town Council from CEC stating that cash will 
remain as an option on civic car park – Officers agreed to check  
 
(Raised by Cllr Gage)  
 
Response from Lorrain Rushton: 
 

Snow Hill & Civic Hall car parks to retain cash due to demographics of service users 
and types of patronage. Agreed with Town Council months ago 


